
July 28, 2015

Office of Economic Development 
City and County of Denver

Re:  Southwest Improvement Council's Foreclosure Prevention Program and  Housing 
Counseling 

Dear Contract Selection Committee,

On behalf of Inter-Neighborhood Cooperation (INC), please accept this letter of support for the 
renovation of the  Graham Bible House.  INC’s mission is to advocate for Denver citizens by 
bringing together, informing and empowering Denver neighborhood organizations to actively 
engage in addressing city issues. INC is an association of more than 100 Registered 
Neighborhood Organizations (RNOs) from neighborhoods throughout Denver. 

 SWIC serves the entire city of Denver.  Access to affordable home ownership, home safety, 
affordable rental housing and  prevention of home foreclosure is of concern for all  Denver 
neighborhoods.  SWIC has been a reliable source of housing information  on all these topics 
along with effective individual housing counseling and help for families in need. 

We support SWIC's application to the Office of Economic Development for a housing 
counseling contract. 
    
Thank you for your consideration,

Larry Ambrose
President, INC

P.O. Box 300684       Denver, Colorado        80218

Inter-Neighborhood Cooperation


